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Prodeo	academy	columbia	heights

Prodeo	Academy	-	Columbia	Heights	is	a	public	charter	school	located	in	Columbia	Heights,	MN.	The	school	has	a	diverse	student	body	of	around	197	students	in	grades	PK-8,	with	a	student-to-teacher	ratio	of	15:1.	According	to	state	test	scores,	about	34%	of	students	are	proficient	in	math	and	32%	in	reading.	The	academy	offers	a	unique	education
model	that	focuses	on	providing	small	group	and	individual	attention	times	for	students	throughout	the	week.	The	staff	is	known	for	being	truly	caring,	and	the	school	prioritizes	diversity,	community	building,	and	family-focused	events.	Parents	have	praised	the	school's	rigorous	schedule,	extended	day	learning,	and	strong	sense	of	school	community.
However,	some	parents	have	expressed	concerns	about	the	school's	business	practices,	citing	that	it	makes	a	significant	amount	of	money	(around	$10-13	million	per	year)	but	doesn't	allocate	enough	resources	for	sports,	swimming	pools,	or	field	trips.	Additionally,	some	parents	have	reported	feeling	lonely	and	unsupported	during	their	child's
attendance	at	the	academy.	Prodeo	Academy	-	Columbia	Heights	has	three	different	academies:	Primary	(PreK-1),	Middle	(6-8),	and	Elementary	(2-5).	Each	academy	has	its	own	unique	uniform	requirements,	with	the	Primary	Academy	requiring	gray	polos	and	navy,	black,	or	khaki	bottoms.	The	school's	leadership	team	includes	Principal	Jeff	Stensrud
and	Assistant	Principal	Christian	Scott	Hills.	The	academy	is	located	at	4141	University	Avenue	NE	in	Columbia	Heights,	MN,	and	can	be	reached	by	phone	at	(763)	205-9950.


